ETEXT ATTACHMENT

Mr. Jim Krebs Reports Analyst Reports Analysis Division Federal Election Commission Washington, D.C. 20463

Dear Mr. Krebs:

I am writing you in regards to the most recent report filing of Drinker Biddle Political Action Committee.

Due to an administrative software glitch, DrinkerPAC was unable to file a pre-primary report electronically on the mandated deadline of Thursday, May 9. In lieu of an electronic filing, a paper report was sent to the FEC via messenger and received on May 9 prior to the 5:00 p.m. deadline.

05/14/2002 16:33

Upon review of the filed report on Friday, May 10, an error was located on the report. Specifically, the addresses for the two campaign committees receiving DrinkerPAC contributions were incorrectly reported. A corrected pre-primary report was prepared and filed electronically to the FEC on May 10.

DrinkerPAC applogizes for any confusion these actions may have caused. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this or any other matter, please let me know.

Sincerely Yours,

Jennifer L. Blum Assistant Treasurer